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Via UPS

August 27, 2014

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Letter(s) of Credit # S00297794

The place of presentation as set forth in the referenced letter(s) of credit and any
exhibits/annexes thereto has been changed to the following address:

The Bank of New York Mellon
525 William Penn Place
Two BNY Mellon Center - Suite 1930
Pittsburgh, PA 15259-0001

All communications regarding the above-mentioned letter(s) of credit are to be sent to the
address for presentation. Our SWIFT address remains unchanged.

For informational purposes only, our fax numbers are:
732-667-6383 or 615-932-4121

For telephone inquiries concerning the above-mentioned letter(s) of credit, please call:
412-234-6882 or 1-800-227-6303
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